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About Pastor Jonathan P. Huehn 

Rev. Jonathan Paul Huehn was born on August 8, 1976, in Wausau, WI, to Rev. Burgess and Janice Huehn. He 

became a baptized child of God on August 22, 1976, at St. Peter’s Evangelical Lutheran Church in Schofield, WI, 

where his father served as Vicar. He was confirmed on June 3, 1990, at Bethany Lutheran Church, Ames, Iowa. 

 

Pastor Huehn graduated from High School in Princeton, MN, in 1994. He attended Bethany Lutheran College in 

Mankato, MN, where he received his Associate of Arts Degree.  He put his education on hold for a few years 

and moved to the Twin Cities, where he worked as an office manager and later managed a nutrition store. He 

attended Bloomington Lutheran Church, where he led Bible studies for the young adult singles ministry. This is 

where he met his future wife, Kara, a registered nurse who had moved to the Twin Cities from Madison, WI. 

They were married on June 26, 2004, in La Crosse, WI, near where Kara grew up.  

 

Pastor Huehn enrolled at Concordia University in the fall of 2003 to finish his bachelor’s degree, graduating in 

May 2005. He attended Concordia Theological Seminary Fort Wayne, IN, in September 2005. He served his 

one-year Vicarage at Messiah Lutheran Church, Seattle, WA. He graduated from CTSFW in 2009 and was called 

to serve as Assistant Pastor at Immanuel Lutheran Church, Belvidere, IL. Shortly after he was ordained and 

installed, Pastor and Kara were blessed with their first child, Abigail, on August 2, 2009. Pastor served for three 

years at Immanuel before being called to be Associate Pastor of Christ Lutheran Church, Normal, IL.  Pastor and 

Kara welcomed their second child, Andrew, on May 8, 2012, shortly before moving. After a vacancy of a Sr. 

Pastor at Christ Lutheran for two years, Pastor Huehn was called to be the Sr. Pastor and was installed on 

January 10, 2016, where he served until he was called to be the Sr. Pastor of Redeemer Lutheran Church, 

Manitowoc, WI in 2024. Pastor, Kara and their family are grateful to have become part of the Redeemer 

Lutheran Church family and pray that the Lord will bless his ministry to the saints of Redeemer and bless his 

family as they live in the Manitowoc community.   

 

Thanksgiving Vespers and Pie 
 
We will gather for worship and to thank God for all of our many blessing on TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 

26th at 6:00 P.M. Per usual we will be giving away our offering from our Thanksgiving worship. 

This year the entire offering will be given to the Redeemer Preschool Program. 

Following worship, we will have a special time of fellowship. Feel free to make an extra pie this 

Thanksgiving and bring it to worship that night as we share in the blessings that God has given to 

all of us. Watch for a sign-up sheet at the Welcome Center in mid-November. 



Financial Update 

 

 

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

 

Second Time Singles – Mark your calendar for the Clipper City Chordsmen’s Christmas Concert for 

Saturday, December 14th at 3 p.m.  The event will be at Endries Performance Hall (former Silver Lake 

College).  Cost is $20.  You can sign up at the Welcome Center tract rack.  Place your cash (check to 

Clipper City Chordsmen) in the envelope provided and drop it in the offering box by Monday, 

December 2.   

 

Memorials 

 In loving memory of Beverly Mann, a gift to Redeemer Preschool & Redeemer Memorial Fund 

from family and friends. 

 From the family of Lenny Reindl, brass followers and candle shells for the communion candles.  

 

Men’s Club sent their proceeds of $870 from the August Brat Fry  to Lutheran World Relief for use 

with Ukraine relief. Thanks to everyone that supported them.   

 

Offering Envelopes for 2025 will be available after Thanksgiving.  PLEASE take your packet as soon as 

possible as we will be decorating for the Christmas holiday during early December.  All contributions 

for 2024 should be turned in by December 31st. 

 

Thanksgiving Offering Envelops are designated for Redeemer Preschool.  You can bring your gift 

anytime between now and Thanksgiving. 

 

Trunk or Treat Thank You! 
Thank you to everyone who donated candy, helped or opened up their Trunks at Trunk or Treat! 
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Income $21,210 $187,624

Expenses $20,496 $144,514

Summary of Income & Expenses



 

Advent/Christmas Schedule 
 Midweek Advent Services will be on Wednesday December 4th, December 11th, and December 

18th all at 6:00 PM. 

 Christmas Eve Worship: Tuesday, December 24th at 3:00 P.M. and 5:00 P.M. 

 Christmas Day Worship: 9:00 A.M. on Wednesday, December 25th. 

 

Winter Weather 

As winter weather is upon us again there might be a time when worship or 

other activities may need to be canceled. Every effort will always be made to 

have worship. We will try to make sure every TV station has our information, 

but WBAY (channel 2) and NBC26 will be the first place that information will 

be posted along with Redeemer’s Facebook page. 

 
Children’s Christmas Program Practice 
If any child would like to be a part of the Sunday School Christmas service, practice will be 
starting in November during Sunday School.  Save the Date for the Christmas Program on 
Sunday, December 15th.  

 

  Youth Game Nights 
November game nights will be Wednesday, Nov. 6th and 20th following Confirmation class. 

For this month's puzzle finish the haiku based on Hebrews 3: 
"...if you hear his voice, 

do not harden your hearts as 
 in the ________________." 

Bible Study Updates from Pastor Huehn 

 Sunday Morning Bible Study with Pastor Huehn begins Sunday, November 3rd. Sunday 

school opening for all ages in the fellowship hall from 10:15-10:20. Bible Study will be 

on various topics for the month of November.  

 Tuesday Morning Bible Study with Pastor Huehn begins at 9 am in the conference 

room on October 29. We will continue in the book of Romans until we decide on a new 

book or topic.  

Confirmation Begins October 30th 

 Youth Confirmation for 7th, 8th, and any other older grades will begin Wednesday, 

October 30th, 5-6 pm, with an orientation for parents and youth. Class will be held on 

Wednesday nights from 5-6pm.  Please let Pastor Huehn know if you have any 

questions or you cannot attend the first class. Email: jphuehn@gmail.com 

 

mailto:Email:%20jphuehn@gmail.com


Redeemer Lutheran Church 
1712 Menasha Ave., Manitowoc, WI Phone: 920-684-3989 

Office Hours:  Monday – Friday 8:00am-1:00pm 
Pastor: Jonathan Huehn (309) 706-9925               Associate Pastor: Scott Hirssig (920) 629-2949 

November 2024 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

     1) 
 
 

2) 
 
 
 

3) 
Worship 9am 
Fellowship 
Educ. Classes 10am 
 

4) 
Worship 6pm 

5) 
Finance 8:15am 
Bible Study 9am 
 

6) 
Confirmation 5pm 
Game Night 6pm 

7) 
 

8) 
 

9) 
 

10) 
Worship 9am 
Fellowship 
Educ. Classes 10am 
 

11)  
Worship 6pm 
 

12) 
Finance 8:15am 
Bible Study 9am 
 

13)  
Confirmation 5pm 

14) 
Exec. Board 
Meeting 6:30pm 
 

15) 
 

16) 
Ann Hirssig 
Service of 
Resurrection  

17) 
Worship 9am 
Fellowship 
Educ. Classes 10am 
 

18) 
Worship 6pm 
 

19) 
Finance 8:15am 
Bible Study 9am 
 

20)  
Confirmation 5pm 
Game Night 6pm 

21)  
 

22) 
 

23) 
 

24) 
Educ. Classes 10am 
Worship 9am 
Sunday School 10am 
 

25) 
Worship 6pm 
 

26) 
Finance 8:15am 
Bible Study 9am 
Thanksgiving Vespers & 
Pie 6pm 

27) 
Office Closed 
No Confirmation 

28) 
Thanksgiving 
Office Closed 

29) 
Office Closed 
 

30) 
 

 
Website: www.redeemermanty.com 
Email: office@redeemermanty.com   

Phone: (920) 684-3989 

http://www.redeemermanty.com/
mailto:office@redeemermanty.com

